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On Wednesday May 22, 2013, members of the Beloit Police Department conducted
alcohol compliance checks throughout the City of Beloit. All 22 “Class A” liquor license
establishments were visited by an under aged operative. “Class A” liquor licenses are
issued to businesses that sell packaged liquor to be consumed off their premises, i.e.
grocery and convenience stores.

The Beloit Police Department is pleased to announce that there was 100% compliance.
None of the businesses sold alcohol to the department’s under aged persons. This is
the first time the department has experienced perfect compliance in over the 15
years of conducting compliance checks.

The department commends the licensed establishments for insuring that under aged
persons are not allowed to purchase alcohol in the City of Beloit. The department will
continue the random compliance checks.




